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Dear Parents, 

We’re off to a great start.  In September, we focused on “All About Me” with fun 
visits from a doctor, dentist and hair stylist.  We also learned the letters C, D, E 
and F and the sounds they make. 

October is going to be a month filled with dinosaurs.  We will have our first field 
trip on the 25th (more details to come soon).  We will start this month reviewing 
letters A-F then work on G, H, I & J.  We will end the month with Halloween fun. 

The patriotic song this month is: 

Columbus Day (Mary Had a Little Lamb) 
 
Columbus sailed the ocean blue, 
Ocean blue, ocean blue. 
Columbus sailed the ocean blue, 
In fourteen-ninety-two. 
Columbus sailed the ocean blue, 
Ocean blue, ocean blue. 
I enjoy making discoveries, too. 
How about you? 
 
Dates to remember this month are as follows: 

October 15: Scholastic Book Orders Due 
October 19:  Diwali 
October 20: Picture Day 
October 25: Field Trip to AZ Museum of Natural History 10;00 AM 
October 31: Halloween Party 10:30 – 11:30 

 
Please remember to check your child’s folder for their work and weekly letter 
books, yours to keep. We’re looking forward to a great month.  Please feel free to 
let us know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for your support!   

 
Mrs. Forari & Mrs. Usha 


